
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear 
Families, 
 

We have a wonderful couple of weeks in school : we have enjoyed a gardening afternoon; a 
Boccia tournament; a swimming lesson; a trip to Packington Farm, bikeability for Class 4; a 
SIAMS inspection and then to end this week, a Celebration in school to mark VE Day! 

If you would like to see these events and catch up with your child’s learning in class, then 
please remember to visit our website.   

Class 1 | Anson CE Primary School 

Class 2 | Anson CE Primary School 

Class 3 | Anson CE Primary School 

Class 4 | Anson CE Primary School 

 

Staff Update 

Mrs Chell, our wonderful teaching assistant, has made the decision to retire following an 
incredible 40 years in Education and an impressive 28 years at Anson at the end of this half 
term!!! 

Mrs Chell wishes to remain part of the Anson family on a voluntary basis so we will be able 
to see her around school - just in a different capacity.  

Mrs Chell has been an integral part of Anson supporting hundreds of children in our local 
community. On behalf of the staff, children, parents and Trust we want to say a big thank you 
and wish her, and her husband, many years of happiness in their new phase of life.  

Wishing you all the luck in world for a happy retirement - your Anson Family x 

 

 

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-1
https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-2
https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-3
https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-4


 

Christian Distinctiveness 

If you would like to explore our Christian Distinctiveness then please click on the link: 

Christian Foundation | Anson CE Primary School 

If you would like to support Anson, then please click on the PTFA link:  

PTFA | Anson CE Primary School 

We appreciate your support and I will keep you updated with how we are doing. If you have 
any further ideas for fundraising then please contact the school office or the PTFA! 

anson.office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

or 

 PTFA@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

Other Services 

We know that some children need a little more help at certain times and we would like to 
draw your attention to this newly formed offer to support children between the ages of 5-18.  

Stay Well aims to offer support for emotional health and wellbeing. 

Please click on the link to find out more: 

Stay Well - Children and Young People Service | Anson CE Primary School 

Thank you for all your continued support this half term! 

 

 

Please remember that dates and times may have to change so continue to check your 
emails and the website 

Key Dates: https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk/events 

Friday 9th May Celebration Assembly ●​ 2.45pm  
●​ School Hall 
●​ All are welcome! 

Monday 12th May - 
Thursday  

Year 6 SATs Tests  ●​ Timetable sent 
●​ YEAR 6 SATs TIMETABLE 

2025  

Thursday 15th May Key Stage 2 Sleepover ●​ 5pm Return to school 
●​ Details sent out 9.5.2025 

 

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/about-us/christian-foundation
https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/parents/fundraising
mailto:anson.office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:PTFA@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/news/2025-04-04-stay-well-children-and-young-people-service
https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk/events
https://docs.google.com/document/d/132guipzO8aDGpo9FuGc6ROBP6NcTSJ6tEhCkO95kpJk/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/132guipzO8aDGpo9FuGc6ROBP6NcTSJ6tEhCkO95kpJk/edit?tab=t.0


 

Thursday 15th May  CENSUS ●​  FYI 

Friday 16th May No Celebration Assembly ●​ Cancelled 

Friday 16th May NO SWIMMING ●​ Cancelled 

Monday 19th May Class 4 GreenPower ●​ Dr Allen 
●​ Class 4 
●​ School Hall 
●​ 8.45am -12pm 

Tuesday 20th May Summer Concert ●​ Choir 
●​ Details sent  
●​ Concert 5pm  
●​ St Mary’s Church Colton 
●​ All Welcome 

Friday 23rd May Swimming  ●​ Year 4 
●​ Mr Davies to drive minibus 
●​ 1.30pm -3.30pm 

 

Friday 23rd May Celebration Assembly ●​ School Hall 
●​ 2.45pm 
●​ All are welcome! 

Friday 23rd May Mrs Chell Retirement Day  

Friday 23rd May Last Day of Half Term   
 

Monday 9th June Welcome Back! ●​ 8.43am Gates Open 
 

Term Dates 

https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk/termdates 

A prayer for our school and community 

 

Heavenly Father, we thank you for the families that make up our school community. Help us to see 
each other as a loving family, where we support each other, understand each other, and make our 
school a place where everyone feels welcome and loved. Guide us in creating a positive learning 
environment where children can thrive academically, emotionally, and spiritually. May your love be 

evident in our interactions, and may we all grow in wisdom and grace, together as a school family. We 
ask this in the name of Jesus Christ. 

 Amen. 

Thank you for all that you do to support us at Anson, and ensuring our school remains a place of love 
and kindness so that we can all flourish.  We are blessed to have such  wonderful children, staff and 
families and we wish you all a relaxing weekend. 

Best wishes 

Nicola Jarrett  

Headteacher  

 

https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk/termdates

